Breckenridge Subdivision Property Owners’ Association (BSPOA)
Meeting Minutes April 18, 2017
Call to order

Brionne Ouei called the meeting to order at 8:30pm at Warren King’s residence.
Present were:

Brionne Ouei, President

Jean Monefeldt, Secretary
Warren King, Director 1
Sandra Severs, Homeowner

Approval of minutes from last meeting

Minutes from the meeting held on 03/14/2017 were read. Warren  motioned to accept the minutes as read, seconded by Jean and all were in favor.

Old Business
Bench was delivered.  Dan is going to call for utility lines to be marked before we install.  Warren will install ASAP.
Dan will advise on pricing for trees from nursery. .
New Business

Garage sale flyers were distributed.  Warren will put out the signs. Jean will get the permit.

Ballots were opened and tallied. Seventeen ballots were received. The new board members are as follows:

Dan Batson is President

Sandra Severs is Treasurer

Warren King is Director 1

Scott Murphy is Director 2.

Meetings for the rest of the year were discussed.  They will be held on:
Tuesday, June 20, 2017  (Jean’s house)

Tuesday August 15, 2017 (Sandra’s house)

Tuesday, September 19, 2017 (only if needed)

Tuesday, November 14, 2017 (Dan’s house)

Backflow device needs to be installed and inspected before water can be turned on. Warren will handle this.  

Trish Ouei asked what budget is for Easter Egg Hunt for next year.  Board approved $60.

Board discussed that Burke needs to remove rocks from POA hillside and fill the canyon created by the construction.  Board needs to contact Architectural Committee to verify where lot ends before we can address the situation.
Meetings for the year will be:

Tuesday, June 20, 2017  (Jean’s house)

Tuesday August 15, 2017 (Sandra’s house)

Tuesday, September 19, 2017 (only if needed)
Tuesday, November 14, 2017 (Dan’s house)

Treasurer’s report was sent by Dan. Bank balance as of April 16th, 2017, is $18,130.76.

Warren asked to be reimbursed for costs of advertising for the garage sale.  Jean asked to be reimbursed for the stamps. Board approved payment. 

POA dues have not been received from Lots 9, 23, and 39.  All three received phone calls and late notices. Liens for the three properties will be sent out.

Adjournment

 Motion to adjourn at 9:22p.m. by Warren , seconded by Sandra, all were in favor.
